
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
December 31, 2020 
 
BULLETIN #1406 
 
Re:  Commissioner Releases Final ZIP Codes Protected From Cancellations And 

Nonrenewals For 2020 Wildfires 
 
The California Department of Insurance (CDI) has issued a bulletin with an 
additional set of ZIP codes protected from cancellations and nonrenewals due to 
2020 wildfires. The bulletin is addressed to all admitted and nonadmitted insurers 
writing property insurance in California. 

The ZIP codes noted in the bulletin are protected from cancellations and 
nonrenewals through November 18, 2021, one year after the date in which 
Governor Gavin Newsom declared a state of emergency in Mono County. 

To view the CDI bulletin, please go to http://www.insurance.ca.gov/0250-
insurers/0300-insurers/0200-bulletins/bulletin-notices-commiss-
opinion/upload/SOEMoratorium-CancelResIns2020.pdf.  
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